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Unia <unia@centralsigns.co.za>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:06 AM
secretaryT <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it my concern:

I’m not in support of the leverage proposed regulation. I feel that I want to have the right to choose my own risk level.

Identification number RIN 3038

Kind Regards


